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February 22, 2022 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re: Joint Memo – Improving Employee scheduling, deployment and payroll 
 
We are pleased to share there is collaborative work underway to improve our members’ scheduling 
practices and by association, improve deployment and pay processes. Please click here to view the 
full joint memo from CUPE Local 873 and BCEHS. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
TC/sb/MoveUp 

https://www.apbc.ca/files/4516/4555/2574/Joint_memo_re_scheduling_project_Feb_22_2022.pdf

